
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          11th March 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

MILK- SUMMER TERM 2019 

I write to enquire whether your child would like to have milk in the Summer Term.  

Milk is paid for termly in advance and the cost for the Summer Term is £13.44.  
Cheques should be made payable to Wirral Borough Council.  Cash is also 
acceptable.   

Please complete and return the slip below as soon as possible, and by Friday 
22nd March at the latest. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Julie Morris                                                                                                                                                                                                     
Headteacher 

 

 

Name of Child.........................................................................Class ……………… 

(Please tick appropriate box)  

My child will require milk and I enclose £13.44                     

 
My child is on the Free School Meal Register 
and is therefore entitled to free milk, and will be claiming it     

 

My child does not require milk 

Signed......................................................................................Parent/Carer                 
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